
 
 

 

 

Temporary Road Closure Notice- Bethlehem Road 

 

As part of the Balls Ford Road Sanitary Project, Prince William County Department of Transportation 
is installing an 8” sanitary sewer pipe across Bethlehem Road.  To safely complete this work, 
Bethlehem Road will be temporarily closed to traffic. 

 

Detour information:  

Traffic will be detoured via Ashton Avenue and Coverstone Road. Message boards are posted in the 
vicinity to alert motorists. 

 

Scheduled Work Dates: 
Begin: August 18, 2025 at 6:30AM 
End: September 5, 2025 at 4:00PM  



 
 

 


